
We are pleased to inform you about an
opportunity led by American Scholars from
US-Poland International Exchange Fellowships.

The 2024 Women in STEM-Poland Short Essay
Contest encourages students to write a short essay
about a woman from a Science, Technology,
Engineering, or Mathematics (STEM) field in English.

Top entries will receive a certificate of achievement
and prizes provided by American Corner UMCS
Education & Business Center and US Embassy
Warsaw. The essay competition starts on March 8th
and will end on April 14th.


